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ASHA CEU opportunity

presented by NSHA.

ASHA Call for Volunteers

COVID HIPAA Relaxation

information

ASHA Connect Conference

updates 

ACE Awards - Honoring some

SLPs you may know!

Next meeting date: 4/15 via

Zoom

 What's inside this issue?

W H A T S  I N S I D E  T H I S

I S S U E :

NSHA CEU Opportunity
School Based Service Delivery and

Documentation
Your NSHA Team is offering a CEU course on

March 25, 2021 
from 6-8 pm. Join us for a webinar that will

address delivering quality services and
maintaining accountable records.

This course is offered for .2 ASHA approved
CEUs!!

To sign up, click here 
 
 
 
L

 

Welcome to our new members!
Spring is upon us!!  Your NSHA Team would like to say thank you and

welcome to our new members.  Our NSHA community is growing each
month and we are so appreciative of your involvement and support!  Exciting

news ahead...a Corporate Membership option!  Details coming soon.
 

http://nvsha.org/news/nsha-offering-school-based-services-workshop-continuing-webinar-series/
http://nvsha.org/news/nsha-offering-school-based-services-workshop-continuing-webinar-series/


ASHA Connect Conference
ASHA will be offering multiple conference opportunities this
Spring/Summer, with specialized options for School-Based,
Private Practice and Healthcare SLP Conferences.  Save the

date for your specialized field and click here for more
information!

 
NSHA Needs You!

The NSHA team is currently seeking
volunteers to present ASHA CEUs for
our members.  Interested?  Reach out

to us at info@nvsha.org

Want to stay current and up to date with current HIPAA
regulations?

Find all of the trending information and updates regarding
Telepractice and HIPAA guidelines related to COVID-19 regulations

here.

Crosby says....."Congratulations to our ACE
Award winners!!"  We know a few of these

colleagues and we bet you do, too!  Check out
this page of CEU aficionados, ACE Award

Listings...scroll to page 50 to see Nevada.  For
more information on the ACE awards, click

here.
 

Looking to get involved?
 

ASHA is seeking volunteers for an
ASHA Committee, Board or Council. 

Applications are being accepted
through March 31, 2021. Be ready to

complete a statement as to why you
would like to service on a specific

committee, board or council. Please
go to ASHA's Become a Volunteer

website to learn more
 

https://www.asha.org/events/connect/
https://www.asha.org/about/telepractice-resources-during-covid-19/
https://www.asha.org/siteassets/uploadedfiles/ce/ceus/ace-award-listing-by-state-october-to-december-2020.pdf
https://www.asha.org/ce/ceus/ace/
https://www.asha.org/about/governance/become-a-volunteer/

